


• To embrace cultures and traditions of First Nations, Inuit and Métis People. 
• To create a public space centered on healing and reconciliation that includes history, culture and traditional 

healing components; a place that is easily accessible to the general public and local schools. 

 
Monetary donations are always welcome and can be sent to our mailing address (as indicated above) or by eTransfer to 
our main email address at LakelandTruthandReconciliation@gmail.com . Please include your contact 
information. 
 
We humbly thank you for your support!! 
 
Miigwech! 
 
--  
I await your reply,  
 

Corita Vachon 
President of Lakeland Society for Truth and Reconciliation 
Cell 780-826-1061 (phone or text) 
 
#EveryChildMatters 
 




